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The Zoom link will be sent out tomorrow on Class Dojo.

We are planning the annual 8th grade trip to the Great Wolf
 Lodge in Scottsdale, AZ, which will take place this year on 

Thursday, May 11th to Friday, May 12th. 
There will be a parent meeting on 

$100 per student, payable by cash or card.

 Wednesday, February 15th
at 6:00 p.m. in the south gym.

8th Grade Trip to
parents of 8th grade students! 
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